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Low Emission Vehicle Amendment

Millie Miller <mimiller7@verizon.net>
Wed 11/16/2022 9:17 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>
I DO NOT SUPPORT ELIMINATNG THE OPTION OF PURCHASING IN THE FUTURE A VEHICLE THAT RUNS ON GAS.
THIS IS INSANE FORCING FOLKS TO BUY ELECTRIC VEHICLES.  IT’S LIKE TAXATION WITHOUT REPRESENTATION.
DELAWARE DOES NOT HAVE TO FOLLOW OTHER STATES’ LAWS, PARTICULARLY THOSE OF A BADLY RUN STATE LIKE
CALIFORNIA.
 
MILDRED I. MILLER


